
Martha's Vineyard Intergroup 
PO Box 1058 
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 
Help Line 508-627-7084 
Website: aaonmv.org 

Minutes of the meeting held July 17, 2024 

Robert M Chairperson 
Kristen B Treasurer 
Laura W Archivist 
Heather S Secretary 
Dave S Commitment Liaison 

Representatives Present 
Emily H, Kathy D, Suzanne P, Bill R, James A, Elizabeth R, Jim K, Benjamin P, 
Chris D, Joan R, Mac D 

Attendees Present 
Mark I, Steph P, David S 

Meeting brought to order by the Chairman. The minutes of the last meeting 
were read and accepted. 

Treasurer's Report 06/19/24 - 07/17/24 
Opening Balance: ………………… $5,429.63 
Debits: 
One Box ……………………….….. $31.30 
Steamship tickets for Gosnold…...$172.00 
Website……………………………..$187.20 

No Contributions 
Ending Balance…………………….$5,039.13 

The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. 

Old Business  

Dave brought us up to date on the ongoing commitments to Gosnold and 
the jail. Ryan K will take over the jail meeting end of August or the beginning of 
September. There are seven inmates attending the meeting. Gosnold is running 

http://aaonmv.org/


well and David S has run it for two years and will continue to run it unless anyone 
else is interested.  

Website is up to date. 

August bbq needs to form a steering committee. 

No additional nominations. 

Chairperson-Stacy 
Vice Chair-Jim K 
Archivist-Suzanne P 

Mark I withdrew his name from GSR rep 

Voted on GSR-Steph P, Benjamin P 

Benjamin P received more votes and will be the GSR rep. 

Suzanne suggested and made a motion and the motion passed to add an 
alternate GSR rep. The alternate GSR rep will be nominated and voted on next 
month.  

New Business: 

Wednesday night Women’s meeting will be be held at the Howes House starting 
August 7th.  

We have money, how can we use it to carry the message? 

David S wants to expand commitments to long term facilities (Emerson) 

Kristen would like to add an option for donations on the website, she is going to 
set up a meeting with the bank and get more information. Suzanne will call Cape 
Cod and ask how they do it.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Heather Y S Secretary 
Next meeting in person will be Wed, August 21, 2024 at 6 pm at the Vineyard 
House in the Pat Gregory Conference Room located upstairs


